
For more information:
Call the 24-hour project information hotline: 206-205-9186 

Email caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov or visit www.kingcounty.gov/murraytank 

Steel plates or gravel may be used to cover 

restoration areas outside of normal work hours. 

Project update  September 13, 2016

Restoration begins. Connection between sewer lines and underground 
storage tank nearing completion 

Roadway and sidewalk restoration 
King County’s contractor for the Murray CSO Control Project 
has begun restoration of the roadway at the intersection of 
48th Ave. S.W., Beach Dr. S.W. and Lincoln Park Way S.W. 
For the remainder of the project, crews will be working 
intermittently in the intersection and nearby streets to replace 
sections of the roadway and sidewalk. Crews will use saws, 
jackhammers, excavators, and concrete trucks to complete 
this work.  

Increased truck traffic and intermittent lane and sidewalk 
closures are expected, but flaggers will maintain two-way 
traffic during lane closures. Expect variable road conditions, 
including loose gravel, pavement cuts, uneven surfaces, and 
steel plates. Cyclists should use extreme caution when 
traveling near the project area. The County will be in 
contact with the community throughout restoration to share information about expected impacts and 
milestones. 

Underground storage tank and sewer line connection 
The County’s contractor is nearing completion of the connection between the underground storage tank, 5-
foot-wide sewer line, and local sewer line. A temporary bypass system was used to maintain sewer service to 
the neighborhood when work on the connection pipe began in July. To complete the connection, the contractor 
will need to use the temporary system again. 

Starting the week of September 12, a pump from the temporary system will run continuously for five days (day 
and night) to move flows around the work zone. Odors may be more noticeable while the pump is running. Air 
quality will be monitored to ensure safe conditions. A representative from the contractor will be on site at all 
times to monitor the pump. 

What to expect: 

 Work to occur on weekdays from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. and on Saturdays from 9 a.m. to 6 p.m.

 Pumps running continuously while the temporary bypass system is in use

 Periods of increased noise and noticeable odors

 Intermittent lane and sidewalk closures

 Variable road conditions on sections of Beach Dr. S.W., 48th Ave. S.W., and Lincoln Park Way S.W.

 Backfilling to continue around the facility building

 Regular project work to continue on the project site and in Lowman Beach Park

Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711


